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CIRCULAR: 
 

TASMANIAN CAVERNEERING CLUB. 
 

21st February 1955 
 

Since our last circular there have been three club trips 
organised.  The Christmas trip to Molle Creek was well attended 
with seven members and friends engaged in caverneering in the 
perfect setting supplied by the Lind’s property.  Two new 
pieces of exploration were undertaken -the "Hole in the Wall" 
was investigated but unfortunately turned out to have no 
possibilities whatsoever;  the party also descended about 40 
feet in a crack in King Solomon's Caves and this has very 
definite possibilities. 

 
We are very pleased to offer our congratulations to Bob 

Geeves and Susanne Sargison on their wedding, and trust that 
matrimony will not interfere with caverneering.  The club has a 
standing invitation to visit the Geeves at Geeveston on our 
trips - thank you Bob and Zanne! 
 
 
FORWARD PROGRAMME: 
 

26-7th February .. Hastings Digging at the Wolfe Hole and 
exploration in Hell's Half Acre.  

 

5-6-7th March .. Tyenna Peak Investigate a large hole on 
Tyenna Peak, go via Lake Dobson, leave 
on Friday night. 

 

17th March .. Quarterly General Meeting, D. Turner's 
home, Riawena Avenue, Lindisfarne.  We 
hear the C.A.D.S. are coming out into 
the open again! 

 

19th March .. LADDER MAKING at the home of D. Seymour, 
4 Clarke Avenue, Battery Point.  Let's 
get this thing finished! 

 

8-11th April .. Molle Creek, Kubla Khan caves and King 
Solomon caves. Two good prospects for 
exploration. 

 
 

F. BROWN, Hon. Secretary. 
 

[Duplicated, 1 p., Q] 


